
       February 8, 2018 
  

North Creek Interceptor construction update:    

Canyon Park Business Center  

Overnight Work on 214th St. SE near Pacific Medical Centers Building 
 

King County's contractor is continuing to work overnight this week and next to make final connections  
to new sewer lines on 214th Street Southeast in front of the Pacific Medical Centers (PacMed) building.  
 
Night work will continue this week Wed. and 
Thurs, February 8 and 9, and Mon. through 
Thurs. next week, February 12-15.   

Nighttime work hours are from  
7:00 pm to 6:00 am. 

Daytime work in the business center will 
continue along 214th St. SE and 20th 
Avenue SE.  

  

What to Expect During This Work  
• Traffic will be reduced to one lane  

in each direction. 

• Flaggers and signs will direct traffic  
in the work area.  

• You may experience some traffic 
delays during this work.   

• Consider alternate routes including 
29th Drive SE and 220th St. SE to  
access the business park.  

• At times there may be noise and odors.  

Stay Informed  
• You can learn about the project and sign up for email updates at KingCounty.gov/NCI.  

• If you have questions, call our construction info line at 206-205-9795.   
 
Alternative formats available - 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711  

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
http://kingcounty.gov/NCI

	What to Expect During This Work
	Stay Informed

